Ysgol Meifod Update - 12/3/23
School will be open as usual from tomorrow, despite having had a leak, causing damage. This has been fixed with grateful help from the Davies family (Phoebe in year 6). 
A clean up with Jenny, our school cleaner has taken place today.

Following the snow last week, there have been a couple of changes to the calendar.
Monday 13th 
The Healthy Schools Committee will meet to arrange Red Nose Day activities for this Friday.
Singing group as usual, led by Miss John this week.
Tuesday 14th 
Class 3 have the Royal Shakespeare Company on-line.
Class 1 have Mrs Smith as Mrs Whilding is away on a course.

Wednesday 15th 
Class 1 have Mrs Williamson as Mrs Whilding is away on a course.

Thursday 16th 
PE today as we have Comic Relief tomorrow.
Mr Chris Roberts is going to show the children pictures of ‘Old Meifod’ as part of our Houses and Homes project. The new curriculum asks us to try to use and learn from our local area and local people when we can. This is a perfect example of this. As are our governor visitors on Friday.

3:30-4:30pm Lego/Minecraft – Week 1 of 4, as we could not start last week.

Friday 17th 
Comic Relief
Class 3 have a Santander Money Workshop with Mrs J Bullen.
Each class will meet Mr T Pritchard to talk about potatoes, his work with a company and a challenge for Meifod Show.

2pm Coronation Quilt Crafting (all children involved)

Sunday 19th is Mother’s Day

Helpers required please. We are running 2 craft workshops 17th & 24th March (pm 2-3.30pm) for the children to complete their square. This is for the Coronation Quilt as advertised on Meifod Community Facebook Page.

The friends have organised fabric pens and plain material, along with donations from the community for fabric paints, chalks and further fabrics.

Can you help on the day with the children to draw/paint/stitch? 
Let Mr Jones know by Tuesday 14th if you can offer a little time on Friday afternoon.
